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Okehampton Full Federal Court Judgement welcomed  

 
Tassal has welcomed the Full Federal Court ruling in relation to the Federal Minister’s 

decision under the Environmental Protection and Biodiversity Conservation (EPBC) Act 

regarding Okehampton Bay, with farming operations at the site already consistent with 

the ruling.  

 

Tassal Managing Director and CEO, Mark Ryan, said KGrid nets have been used across 

Okehampton Bay operations since the farm’s inception and the company already 

employed bundled feed servicing line technology. 

 

“This ruling is simply in line with our current operational practices and provides 

certainty for Tassal’s east coast-based employees and the continuing operations at 

Okehampton Bay,” he said. 

 

The initial case was dismissed by Justice Kerr in April 2018. This appeal was brought by 

Triabunna Investments and others challenging that judgement. 
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Tassal’s Okehampton Bay Farm is an integral site to the Company’s broader operations 

and adds significant value to the state’s regional economy, employing many local 

community members. 

 

Please contact Mr. Mark Ryan, Managing Director & CEO on phone: 0414 729 101 for 

all queries.  

 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Monika Maedler 
Company Secretary  
 


